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It was a great pleasure to see you again earlier this week, and my sincere thanks for
making the time available to brief our staff and students on the “Jacobson Flare”.

As you know, we have been teaching the path-descent technique for many years, and
started using your flare technique with our ab-initio students after it was first described to
me in a letter from Barry Carpenter (then at AAC). Since introducing the technique to
our staff our typical student time to first solo is around 6 hours.

I have demonstrated the technique to many of the Australian airline pilots who return
from overseas each year to renew their Instrument Ratings with me. Until they have seen
and used the technique, virtually all of these pilots were flaring our Piper Seminole
instrument test aircraft way too high, using some indeterminate estimate of flare height
appropriate to large wide-bodies! =~ When the “aim point/cut-off point” technique was
explained to them, almost all have subsequently landed this “low-to-the-ground” aircraft
with little difficulty or apprehension.

In my ¢ acity as a Test Officer for Instructor Ratings, I have always been amazec y the
number of instructors, both experienced and inexperienced, who insist on tear ng a
speed-descent technique on final approach. Many assert that it is the “only” correct
method to use, yet almost all of them with instrument ratings use the path-descent
technique on the ILS!! As you and I both know, there is effectively no difference
between a visual and electronic glide path!






